
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

Kings Crossing Prison Ministries is overseen by the shepherds, Kings Crossing Church of Christ, 5901 Yorktown Boulevard, Corpus Christi, Texas  
78414 (Ron Cardwell, Robert Illgen, Stephen Johnston, Jack North, Richard Scanio) 

Contact Us: The physical location of the prison ministry office is 3833 South Staples Street, Suite S-101, Corpus Christi, Texas 78411  
(361) 855-3372; Fax: (361) 855-7469. Our website is www.kingscrossingprisonministries.org. Email: kcprisonministries@gmail.com  

 

 Christians Against Substance Abuse, or CASA groups,  
began in the early 1980’s.  Support groups were needed 
for those struggling with chemical addictions.  Since that  
time CASA groups have grown to minister in so many  
more ways and to so many more needs.  CASA has become 
an outreach to many through relationship building, trans- 
parency, and support.  New CASA groups are started 
regularly.  Churches around the country are seeing the  
growth, whether by new or longtime members.  It has been 
several years since we hosted a CASA retreat.  We are 
excited to have it at the beautiful Bandina Christian Youth Camp.  Fill out the registration form below and 
send it to the prison ministry office, and we will enjoy an enriching weekend together!  See you there. 
  

 Registration Form 
Location: Bandina Christian Youth Camp, 320 Bandina Ranch Rd, Bandera, TX 78003 

Cost:  $20 per person.  Make checks payable to “Church of Christ” and note “CASA Retreat” in memo line.  Full 

refunds available if unable to attend.  Send check and registration page to 3833 S. Staples, S-101, Corpus Christi, TX 

78411.  Registrations may also be scanned/emailed to (karlene@kingscrossingcoc.com) or faxed to (361) 855-7469. 

 Name(s):    __________________________________ Male ___ Female ___ Married __ Single __ 

       __________________________________ Male ___ Female ___ Married __ Single __ 

Families are welcome.  Childcare during sessions will be on site.  The Camp does charge for each person (large and 

small), so fee applies to each.  No lifeguard on duty, so no swimming at the river. 

Children:   ______________________________________ 

(names & ages)           ______________________________________  

    ______________________________________  

Housing:  Families will be cabined together with parents responsible for their children.  Couples without children will be 

cabined together until smaller cabins become booked (first registered, first served).  Men and women will also have 

designated cabins for singles and separated couples. 

Personal Information: 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________________  

Phone: ______________________________   Email: __________________________________________ 

Emergency contact name: _____________________ Emergency contact phone: ___________________ 

Medication: Medical staff is available at the Nurse’s Station for minor needs, accidents, or emergencies.  You are 

expected to secure your medications.  If you are under medical supervision or have special concerns, inform the medical 

staff upon arrival. Disclose to medical staff history of any health conditions concerning you or your child(ren) in case 

potential attention should become necessary during the retreat. 

Accident Insurance:  A small fee is added to our daily charge by Bandina Christian Youth Camp for limited accident 

insurance coverage that may be filed only after claims are first filed through your personal insurance company.  Our 

medical staff must be immediately informed of an accident as soon as it occurs on camp property.* 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Walking in the Light” 

Kings Crossing Prison Ministries 
A NEWS REVIEW & EDUCATIONAL TOOL OF JAIL-PRISON MINISTRIES IN CHURCHES OF CHRIST 

Dr. Dale Underwood, Editor 
 

“Endeavoring to teach the Gospel to every person everywhere before Jesus returns” 
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CASA RETREAT (October 21-23, 2022) 

 

http://www.kingscrossingprisonministries.org/
mailto:kcprisonministries@gmail.com
mailto:karlene@kingscrossingcoc.com


                August Legacy Funds Drive    
      The nature of this mission field is that the numbers of those incarcerated 
in Texas have not diminish during hard economic times.  This ministry continues 
to be blessed because you coming alongside financially to help us take the gospel  
of Jesus to those in county, state, and federal imprisonment.  In three different  
facilities no less than 24 souls were added to Christ in the last two weeks alone.   
That is happening because of your prayers and support!   
 August is our annual legacy funds drive.  We have two legacy accounts, the Rachel N. Kolb account 
increased by $1,105 in August and the Buck & Janet Griffith account saw an increase of $5,125 in August.  These 
legacy accounts will give an assurance that the work in this mission field continues during times when the 
economy hits all of us hard.  I wrote in the August newsletter that it is less important who plants or who waters, but 
the increase in the Kingdom is what matters.  Your prayers, your financial partnership, our hands and feet- all of 
these combined are planting the seed of God’s word in hearts and watering that seed to produce a harvest for our 
Lord.  “Thank you” is just too inadequate for how we feel for your partnership in this great work! 

    
     Program  
   Spotlight 

 Wednesday night CASA group 
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Received from:    In Honor of:              
Gloria Mason     Dr. Joyce Freeman 

Gifts of Remembrance & Gratitude 
Many ministry friends find this a meaningful way to remember loved ones and honor 
persons who have made a difference in their lives – living or not. Whether a person just 
passed away or died decades ago, it is a marvelous feeling to know that you or a loved one 
is remembered.   
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

      The Wednesday night CASA group 

at Kings Crossing Church of Christ 

continues to meet needs and minister to 

those attending.  On the right, are 

pictures of Francis Morin and her 

uncle, Aris Bavan, who were baptized 

following a meeting in July.  Also 

pictured (below right) are Manny and 

Christina Beltran who were baptized in 

August following a Wednesday CASA 

group meeting.  

      New released parolees have 

begun attending CASA, as well.  

Several men and women in the group 

facilitated discussion on relevant topics 

such as anger, temptation, control, 

emotional pain and so many more 

areas.  If you would like to begin a 

CASA group where you are, contact us! 

 

    Or, sign up for the CASA Retreat and come away prepared and motivated to reach out to your 

community and reach in where you worship utilizing this marvelous tool.  

 


